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Friday 10th May 2024 

 

I hope that you all had a lovely bank holiday weekend, and we are delighted to see the 

sun shining. Even though it’s been a four-day week, we have had a busy and exciting time. 

 

New School Menu 

The School Council have been working in conjunction with Telford and Wrekin to design 

our new three-week school menu. Over the course of this, they gathered food choices 

from the classes and worked with members of Telford and Wrekin Food services to design 

a menu with the correct dietary requirements. They also contributed to what they wanted 

the physical menu to look like. This menu will start after half term. We will remind you. 

 

NEWSLETTER 
 

http://www.stchadsacademiestrust.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/st_bratton?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor


 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Telford and Wrekin Swimming Gala Medal Ceremony 

On Wednesday we held a medal ceremony for our swimmers. We all had a wonderful 

time allowing our swimmers to enter in style and celebrate their successes. Thank you to 

our two pillow bearers for the wonderful job they did. 

   

 

 

 

Rock Kidz are coming to St. Peter’s Bratton 

 



https://youtu.be/_XDqrd2gxfY 
  

I just want to make you aware of an event that we have booked (kindly paid for by the 

Friends PTA) that is coming up on 12th June. St. Peter’s Bratton Assembly Hall will be 

transformed into a Rock Concert. The focus of this day is to provide the children with a 

better understanding of ‘What is Bullying?’ and how to deal with a situation when you 

feel that you are being bullied. Obviously, we want to see lots of pupils dressed as Rock 

Stars. We will also be relaunching our TTRockstars on this day. More details to follow 

closer to the time. 

 

 

Our superstar pupils we are proud of 

Huge congratulations to 6O1’s Phoebe!! She recently competed in the kickboxing British 

International Open gaining a joint third place for her age category. 

 

 

https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com/?d=youtu.be&u=aHR0cHM6Ly95b3V0dS5iZS9fWERxcmQyZ3hmWQ==&i=NjU2ODE2YzJmMWNlZDA3M2ExYWM4NzRl&t=MHFWSlNNK1lVUXJBVTlTdDRNVk9EYTRkNHpGdGhrSVBwbEdEVy9xaVhibz0=&h=cedd371997da45ab95bb5d55d7480f21&s=AVNPUEhUT0NFTkNSWVBUSVZW5g7t2WkmTXA_I9rDRYBpKJnjPM1h_iJbKlLPhNY3EQ


Over the bank holiday weekend Jessica, from year 6, competed in the Regionals Swim 

Championships (racing in a 50m pool used for the Commonwealth Games).  

  

Following successful qualifying times from County Swim Championships, Jess raced in 

50m breaststroke and 50m freestyle. Jess was successful in achieving a bronze medal for 

her breaststroke race (40.87 seconds) and a PB time in her freestyle (32.76 seconds).  

  

Well done Jess, we're very proud of your achievements and it's reflective of the hours of 

training you put into this sport!!! 

 

 

SATs Next Week 

 

We would like to wish all our Year 6 pupils all the best for next week as they sit their SATs 

exams. I, like all the other staff are super proud of them and know that they will do their 

very best. That is all that we can ask. I look forward to welcoming them all on Monday 

morning for breakfast once they have registered with their teacher. 

 

 

Have a fabulous weekend, 

       Mrs Welsh xx 😊 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2  

In Year 2 we have been learning about time in Maths—we have been using winding 

clocks to help support our learning. So far we have learned about o’clock, half past, 

quarter to and quarter past. Why not test us at home and see how much we can explain 

to you about telling the time? 



Year 3 Newsletter Contributions 

 

 

 

 

 

In Science year 3 have been investigating water transport in plants using celery, pansy plants 

and food colouring.  Ask them about the water moving through the xylem by capillary 

action! 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In English we have begun our new text “Cloud Tea Monkeys” with a tea tasting lesson.  

Some of the flavours weren’t that popular with the children but all were inquisitive and 

keen to taste the teas available especially Mrs Lewis’ lemon tea! 

 

   

 



 

 



 



House points 

This week Caer Caradoc 

100 

 

Haughmond 

98 

 

Stiperstones 

116 

 

Wrekin 

124 

 

So far this 

term... 
729 594 658 675 

 

Weekly winners Caer Caradoc!                                      Termly leaders Caer Caradoc! 

Well done, Wrekin!                                                           Well done, Caer Caradoc! 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Date Event 

Friday 22nd March 6pm May Holiday Club – bookings open 

Friday 17th May 6pm May Holiday Club – bookings close 

Monday 20th May Y4 visit to Enginuity 

Wednesday 22nd May Colour Run – Friends Event 

Friday 24th May PD Day – Holiday Club Open 

Monday 27th May Half Term – Holiday Club Open Tues 28th May – Fri 31st 
May 

Monday 10th June Class Photographs 

Wednesday 12th June Rock Kidz 

Wednesday 19th June Y5 visit to Blists Hill Victorian Town  

Wednesday 26th June Y6 visit to Think Tank Birmingham  

Monday 1st & Tuesday 2nd July Reception 2024 Induction Days 

Friday 12th July Summer Fayre – Friends Event 

Tuesday 16th July Y6 Leavers Service High Ercall Church – details to follow 

Monday 22nd July PD Day 

Tuesday 23rd July Summer holidays  


